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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

My niece is a talented passionate RN. She cares about her patients, her community, 

and her own health and safety.  

 

The fact that Providence is not willing to give a fair contract for all allowing these 

valuable medical professionals to provide SAFE care is unbelievable. It’s been over 

three weeks and it’s been a financial burden for most  

 

Do the right thing. My niece and a lot of other medical professionals are also doing 

the right thing.  

 

They 100% deserve unemployment to get them through this difficult time until a fair 

contract is agreed upon. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Marisa 


